From: Mark Pound

Sent: May-06-15 10:53 AM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject: #NSFilmJobs

Dear Law Amendment Committee,

I am writing to you today because I wanted to take a moment to tell you how the changes to the NS Film Tax Credit would affect my family. I am a substitute teacher. During the summer, the Film Industry has allowed me to have steady work throughout the entire year. Mostly in the summer, but they shoot all year round. Have the incentives that we did up until the changes were dropped on us made us a strong choice for many movie producers. Please consider the impact of changing our Film Tax Credit, before passing this Budget.

Sincerely,

Mark Pound